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The Orinda Christmas Tree Lot would like to thank everyone
who participated in the iPod Nano drawing that we held on
Christmas Day, 2007. We are happy to announce that the proud
new owner of the iPod Nano is John Sommerville and family
(pictured above).

Congratulations and Thank You! --

From Mike Kang and Barbara Cabellon
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